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PARENT	ALERT:		DROPPING	OFF	STUDENTS	
	

During	the	school	day	parents	MAY	NOT	drop	off	and	pick	up	students	in	the	
school	driveway	at	anytime!				

	
No	unauthorized	vehicle	is	allowed	in	the	Pine	Street	School	driveway	from	

7:20	a.m.	-3:30	p.m.!	
The	Pine	Street	Elementary	School	driveway	is	reserved	for	buses	to	drop	

and	pick	up	students	at	the	front	entrance	door		
and	for	staff	parking	during	the	school	hours	of	7:20-3:30!	

	
All	vehicle	parking	should	be	on	the	opposite	side	of	the	street.		

	
ALL	students	transported	by	the	parent/adult	MUST	be	walked	
by	the	parent/adult	to	the	yellow	marked	crossing	area	or	to	the	
front	door	of	our	school	building.	This	will	ensure	that	every	
child	has	the	safest	possible	route	for	entering	our	school	

grounds.			
	

Each	parent	must	be	its	own	child’s	crossing	guard	so	every	
child’s	safety	is	ensured	in	this	busy	traffic	area!	

	
No	child	should	be	sent	to	cross	the	driveway	or	paved	pathway	
without	an	adult	accompanying	them	every	time!		It	is	not	safe	
for	any	child	to	cross	such	a	busy	traffic	area	by	him/herself!				

	
We	appreciate	your	diligence	in	this	matter	and	assisting	with	keeping	all	of	our	children	

at	Pine	Street	School	safe.	
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